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CAREER CENTER

Monday, May 12, 2014
 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:  In order to implement a necessary change to the school database, all student directories will be wiped out over the summer months and students will be issued a 5 digit code in the fall.  Any data that you want saved on your current directory will have to be transferred to a USB drive or sent to a personal e-mail address before school is dismissed.   Please do this as soon as possible as data can not be retrieved after the fact. 

Volleyball:  There will be an informational meeting for anyone wishing to play summer volleyball at 2:45 tomorrow in Mr. Anderson’s room #220.

Graduation Seating:  Seniors, if your family is in need of reserved seating for graduation for those who are unable to climb the bleachers, please have a parent contact Mrs. Pietrangelo in the main office at 635-3839 ext. 5817 before May 19th.  Don’t delay as reserved seating on the gym floor is very limited.

Lunch:    Chicken Patty on Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad with Whole Grain Roll, Ham & Cheese Wrap

Sides:     Baked Beans, Broccoli, Peaches
 





 

 

 

 

       
